
Florida Lions Foundation for the Blind, Inc 
 

2nd ANNUAL ZERO K Beverly Kruger Memorial Walk Fundraiser 
 

Donations accepted    January 1, 2020 - March 1, 2020 
 

Lion Beverly Kruger, FLF Project Chair for decades 
 was an inspiration to Lions, Medical Professionals and Clients!  

In addition to her dedication to providing assistance to Lions 
Clubs and clients, she always greeted you with a cheerful smile!  

 

 
 
   

Send donations to Mary Pezzo and be sure to list the Club you are affiliated with and the District. 
The DG of the District with the most donations collected will receive a Recognition Plaque at the May 

Convention! 
 

Mary Pezzo  P O Box 876,  Eustis,  FL 32727 
 htpezzo@yahoo.com 

352 617 4242 
 

The Florida Lions Foundation, Inc is of interest to all Lions Clubs, Lions affiliated 
organizations, and their members within Multiple District 35, in a continuous program for aid, 

assistance, and care, to the blind and visually impaired of MD 35. 
 

Thanks for your support!! 
 


